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HB0116 - Medical Billing Amendments
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 01/11/2022 13:07:22 by David Hansen

HB 116 would require a medical provider to bill an insurance company within 90 days of the

services performed or bar them from additional collection efforts.  Currently, PEHP requires

providers to bill within one year of service being performed.  While the vast majority of medical

services are billed within 90 days to PEHP, we would expect the effect of this bill to have

virtually 100% of medical services being billed to PEHP within 90 days.  Therefore, we do not

expect any measurable impact to the state employee health plan. 


